Basic Detail Report

THREE SUTTON PLACE

Hovember 11, 1941

Dear Mrs. Prendergast:

I want to thank you so muech for your
generous donation and to tell you how
delighted we are to have it just at this
time when we are working so hard to send
not cnly food packages but also warm
clothing in bulk to the Freneh prisoners.

These latter cases are all distributed by
the Internaticnal Red Cross to those who
are the most needy.

Hoping that some day you will give
me the echance of talking to you at our
office at 4 West 58th Street.

Believe me,

Very sincerely yours,
(;LLL;LL_,LJALQJ7(3KELL
Mrs. Charles Prendergast
Westport, Connecticut

A8

Dimensions
sheet (folded): 7 3/4 x 5 3/4 in. (19.7 x 14.6 cm) Other (envelope): 10.2 x 15.2 cm (4 x 6 in.)

Letter from Anne Morgan [illegible?] to
Eugénie Prendergast (Three Sutton
Place, New York City)

Date
November 11, 1941

Primary Maker
Anne Morgan

Medium
ink on paper

Description

One 1 sided sheet with an envelope. Letterhead: Three
Sutton Place. Letterhead on envelope torn off. This letter
pertains to a donation to the International Red Cross for

French war prisoners.
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